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HB 2965 only changes the date for local public health authorities to submit
public health modernization implementation plans.

Oregon established public health modernization in law in 2015 legislative session.
The Oregon Health Authority created a phased-in approach, as directed by
past legislation, to public health modernization. It will take more than one
funding cycle to meet the needs of all Oregonians.

HB 2965 moves the date for implementing public health modernization from
December 31, 2023 to December 315!, 2025 to give the Legislature more time to
fund the public health system and implement the model.

The following organizations support HB 2965:
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